
 

This message is posted in English, Русский, Soomaali, Español, 简体中文, 

Tiếng Việt at https://go.usa.gov/xtBQC. 
 
April 19, 2022 
 
To: ODDS Staff and Partners 
From: Lilia Teninty, Director, Office of Developmental Disabilities Services 
Subject: Survey opportunity to provide feedback on HIPAA approved 
technology needs 
 
As you’re likely already aware, we were given permission during the public 
health emergency to use all forms of technology to continue to deliver 
services and keep people safe. With the public health emergency ending, 
we will need to return to HIPAA approved technology. ODDS has $10 
million of American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) grant funding to help case 
management entities and providers continue offering services or supports 
that will require HIPAA compliance 
 
ODDS has developed a brief survey to collect input from partners about 
your needs for HIPAA approved technology. Please share your feedback 
and pass along this survey to others who may be interested in doing the 
same. The deadline to complete the survey is May 3, and it can be 
accessed at the ODDS Engagement and Innovation webpage. 
 
If you have questions about ODDS ARPA grants, please email 
ODDSARPA.funding@dhsoha.state.or.us.  
 

Thank you in advance for completing this important survey. 
 
Sincerely,  
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Lilia Teninty  
Director  
Office of Developmental Disabilities Services  
  
Previous ODDS Director’s Messages are available 
at http://www.oregon.gov/DHS/SENIORS-
DISABILITIES/DD/Pages/messages.aspx  
  
Follow us on Facebook @oregonDHS.IDD or twitter @OregonODDS 
and explore our website.   
  
You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a 
format you prefer. Contact the Oregon Office of Developmental Disabilities 
Services at 503-945-5811. We accept calls from all forms of relay service 
for people who are Deaf, deaf-blind, hard of hearing or have a speech 
disability. For more information about relay service providers 
visit www.oregonrelay.com or www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/trs-providers.  
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